
 

 
 

 

 

 

1/12/17 

Dear Parents, 

On Tuesday 5th December, the students from Kindergarten to Year 5 will be involved in an 

end of year ‘Fun Day’ at school. 

I have booked ‘Xtreme Bounce’ for the day, which will include wet and dry activities. 

Students are therefore required to wear their sport uniform to school and bring their bathers 

and towel for water activities in a separate bag. Please apply sunscreen to your child before 

school. 

The canteen will be open as per normal if students would like to order their lunch on this day. 

Kind regards, 

Jenny Gorman 

Assistant Principal 
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